
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  

The Town Council of the Town of River Bend will conduct a public hearing on September 15, 
2022 to gather public comments on proposed amendments to Chapter 15.02 of the Town’s 
Zoning Ordinance-Signs. The public hearing will begin at 7 p.m.at Town Hall, located at 45 
Shoreline Drive, River Bend, NC. A copy of the proposed amendments are available from the 
Zoning Department. The town’s rules for conducting a public hearing will be followed.           
 

Posted 8/25/22 @ 9:50 a.m. 
Jennifer Barrow 

Deputy Town Clerk 
 


